
Kindly Note:  *The draw of lots will be conducted on 21st january, 2022 at 9:00 am VIRTUALLY. However, only a few parents (every 8th circled number) are 
being called in person to witness the draw in order to maintain transparency. *Only ONE parent who is fully vaccinated (please carry proof of both vaccinations) 
will be allowed to enter the premises keeping the pandemic in view.  Anyone whose number is not circled will not be permitted entry.


